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Service to Our Community 

Since 1955 

 

 Calendar Events 

♦June 23: New Officer’s Installa-

tion conducted by District Presi-

dent, Dick Young. 

♦June 30: President’s “State of the 

Club” and President-Elect Pro-

gram Development Meeting. 

♦July 7: General Membership 

Luncheon 

♦July 9 - 12: 96th National Ex-

change Annual Convention, New 

Orleans, LA. 

OFFICERS 2013/2014 

 
President:  Larry Holly 

 
President-Elect:  Charlie Guidry 

 
VP/Bingo:  Don Sutton 

 
Past President:  Sharon Darmon 

 
Secretary:  Ursula Rushing 

 
Treasurer:  Maureen Jouett 

Board of Directors 

 
Kathy Clark-Jones 

Kenneth Murray 

Peggy Murphey 

Geraldine Lorio 

Barbara West 

Mark Hyde 

Mark Hyde....…………. 

Lan Carter..........……..... 

Francie Charles....……... 

Sandra Mendoza.………

2 Jun 

4 Jun 

7 Jun       

13 Jun 

June Birthdays 

Meeting! 
General membership meet 

every Monday (Except Hol-

idays) at Noon and BOD 

meet every 3rd Monday of 

each month, 1pm at the 

Yank Sing Restaurant, 

June Anniversaries 

 None  

President Holly (2013/14) 

As we approach the end of our year 

of service as your President, I want to 

thank each Exchangite for your sup-

port and I challenge you to continue 

the dedication to your in-coming 

President and Board of Directors. 

What a privilege and honor it has 

been. Many thanks to the BOD and 

committee chair persons for their 

dedication and professionalism, they 

made it happen. Especially, Club 

Secretary, Ms Ursula Rushing whom 

I communicated with regular.  

All members contributed to the suc-

cess of our Club being recognized by 

District as the “Most Outstanding 

Club” in the Texas District during 

administrative year 2013/14. Your 

support of our National Program of 

Service was  the key to this accom-

plishment.  

As I look back on our year of service 

with gratitude and great satisfaction 

that we made a difference.  As the 

immediate Past president, I will con-

tinue to work for the success of our 

club. A lot has been accomplished, 

however there is a lot more to do. 

May God Bless each of you as you 

continue your work for Exchange. 
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           District website:                                          National  website: 
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